Brundall Allotments Association

Report to Brundall Parish Meeting held by Zoom on 19th April 2021, for the periods April 2020 to April 2021, and April 2019 to April 2020.

May I thank the Parish Council members and the Parish clerks for all their assistance and support during this time, and especially during the recent Covid restrictions.  New ways of working and health concerns have been at the front of all our minds, as well as social distancing.  The allotments have been able to provide socially distanced outside activity for BAA plot holders and members.  

During the last 2 years, the site has matured.  A further new storage shed was erected and repaired by the work party.  My predecessor, Richard Farley obtained a polytunnel for us with the generous support of the Central England Co-op.  Recently our major projects have largely been put on hold. With the most recent easing of restrictions, our Monday work party have been able to put the cover on the polytunnel, and a new trial dip tank has been installed.  

The site looks smart, with tidy hedges, plots being used.  The waiting list for plots on the site has increased over the last 2 years and currently stands at 26.  Many of the original plots have been subdivided, into half and quarter plots, as they become available.  As a result, the number of Brundall community members enjoying and using the facilities provided by the Parish Council has increased.















